Kellie Martinec

From: Veronica Larson ,
Sent: Thursday, September 12, 2013 2:59 PM
To: Leslie Savage

Subject: FW: RRC Draft Proposed Rules
Importance: High

From: Ed Walke

Sent: Thursday, September 12, 2013 11:47 AM
To: Veronica Larson
Subject: RRC Draft Proposed Rules

Ms. Veronica Larson
Texas Railroad Commission

Please accept this email as comments from the Wintergarden Groundwater Conservation District on the
informal drafts of the RRC's proposed changes to 6 TAC 3.9, 3.36, and 3.46. We request that any groundwater
conservation district be notified by mail of all applications submitted for a permit for a commercial
disposal/injection well within that water district's jurisdiction. We also request that you increase the radius of
concern be extended from one-quarter (1/4) mile to one-half (1/2) mile.

Respectfully,

Ed Walker, General Manager

Wintergarden Groundwater Conservation District
P. O. Box 1433

Carrizo Springs, TX 78834

830-876-3801

830-876-3782 FAX



